
 

 

 

30 January 2024 
 
Year 1 – Visit to St Aidan’s Church 
Thursday 8th February 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As part of our learning in Religious Education about sacred places, we have planned to take the Year 1 
pupils to St Aidan’s church, on Thursday 8th February. The children will be learning about the special 
artefacts that are in the church and how places of worship are similar and different.  
 
The children will be walking to the church during the morning and will return to school for their normal 
lunch arrangements. 
 
Please can children come to school in their school PE kit, as we will still be doing PE in the afternoon.  
 
Children will need a warm waterproof coat, in case of cold or wet weather.  
 
This visit is included under our local visit consent, so we will not require you to complete an online consent 
form. 
  
Yours sincerely,  
Mrs Smithard, Mrs Waterland & Mrs Shepherd 
Year 1 Class Teachers 
 


